
PAY IN YOUR CHEQUES BY POST

After my baby granddaughter died, a project funded by Sport Relief 
money helped me train as a traditional birth attendant for my local 
villages in Zambia. Thank you - you are helping to save lives. 

THANK YOU FROM CECILA

People like you are like gold dust to us and we’d love you to be a part of our future 
campaigns too. It’d mean we may send you a couple of things per year by post, such 
as a Fundraising Kit. If you’d rather not though, you can tick this box.  

If you would like to receive this information by email, please write your email address here:

For office use only. 
To keep our costs as low as possible, we only send Thank You certificates if they’re 
requested. If you’d like one, please tick this box.  

Title 	 First name	 Last name  

Organisation (if applicable)

Job title (if applicable) 

Your/your organisation’s address 

			                             Postcode

Number of cheques	                          Total amount 

Read our privacy policy at sportrelief.com to see how we look after your information.  
Sport Relief is an initiative of Comic Relief, registered charity 326568 (England/Wales); SC039730 (Scotland) SR16_195

To pay in cheques, please complete this form and send it with your cheques and sponsorship forms to:

Sport Relief 2016, EY,  
PO Box 51543, London SE1 2UG

From everyone here at Comic Relief, and on behalf of the people whose lives your 
fundraising will help transform, thank you.

Cheques should be made payable to
●	 �‘Sport Relief 2016 (Fundraise)’ if you got involved in general fundraising activities;
●	 ‘Sport Relief 2016 (Mile)’ if you took part in a Sainsbury’s Sport Relief Mile event;
●	� ‘Sport Relief 2016 (Swimathon)’ if you took part in a Sainsbury’s Sport Relief Swimathon;
●	 �‘Sport Relief 2016 (Cycle)’ if you took part in a Sainsbury’s Sport Relief Cycle event.

Please note this form is for postal donations only and cannot be used to pay in at a bank.

If you have any queries please email us at fundraising@sportrelief.com.
Thanks again for all your support.


